
People for People Charter School 

Board Meeting for October 26, 2023 

 

People for People Charter School Board of Directors Board Meeting is to be held on Thursday, October 

26, 2023 at 6:00 pm. 

The PFPCS Board of Directors meeting will be held virtually via GoToMeeting.  

Any member of the public who wishes to participate in the meeting by making a public comment or 

presentation may register in advance to speak by emailing CEO Pri Seebadri at pseebadri@pfpcs.org 

prior to the start of the meeting. The member of the public should include the name and address of the 

participant, topic to be addressed, and group affiliation, if applicable. 

The Public has three (3) minutes to address the full Board. This time limit is consistent with the 

Philadelphia School District handling of public comment. A written document covering the topic brought 

before the Board tonight will be expected to be received by the School and Board before the close of 

business the day following the Board meeting, if not already presented before speaking. The Board will 

offer no response at the time of the comment. 

  

The public may listen to the Board Meeting by conference line: 

 

You can also dial in using your phone.  

United States: +1 (872) 240-3311  

 

Access Code: 165-687-757 

 

mailto:pseebadri@pfpcs.org

